Gary Tebbenkamp UPDATE to MEMBERS on Studio 55 Exhibits

Studio 55 is currently in the midst of preparing for three exciting exhibits. The
requests to participate for the last two exhibits have come quite recently so we are
hopeful of providing an abundance of outstanding art to our Springfield
community. Here are the exhibits:

1. The "Creative Collaborative Project” with Studio 55 and National Avenue
Christian Church artists will have its opening reception on Saturday, November
9t from 6-8 p.m. at the Gallery, 1515 S. National. A portion of the proceeds of art
that is sold will be given to the National Alliance for Mental Illness (NAMI) of
Southwest Missouri to support their Art Therapy work. Artwork will be for sale
through November 22, 2019. This exhibit is free and open to the public. Invite your
friends! REMINDER: Those who are registered are to drop off their work on
November 9th from 10-11 am at National Ave. Church

2. The Library Station, 2535 N. Kansas Expressway, will be displaying our
artwork from December 2, 2019 through February 29, 2020. There is no theme for
this exhibit, but outer dimensions of the artwork (including frame) should be no
larger than 20 inches in width or height. You may submit one or two pieces of 2D
art. The deadline for sign-up is November 18, 2019. Submissions should include
your name, title of entry, medium, size (width x height in that order please), artist
phone number and e-mail. Sales arrangements of artwork must be handled by
contacting the artist.

3. The Sky Gallery at the Springfield Airport will display Studio 55 member
artwork from November 13, 2019 to February 12, 2020. The deadline for
submitting your entry to Rachel Johnson rachel@springfieldarts.org is
Saturday, November 2. All Studio 55 members should have received an e-mail
from me with the information regarding how to submit up to 5 entries. There is no
theme for this exhibit. Artwork will be selected by an anonymous jurying method.
All artists will be notified of accepted or not accepted art by November 8. The
show will be hung on November 13. All artists are expected to drop off art on
November 13 and assist in hanging. If you have any questions regarding these

exhibits please contact Gary Tebbenkamp, garyt1949@gmail.com or 417-234-
2868.
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